
February 25th Newsletter 

 

Dear parents, 

 First, I would like to remind you that our Spring 

Term Exams will start on the 4th of May,2018.  We 

will be doing revision during this week to practice 

with the students, as well as the study guide. You 

will find a soft copy of the study guide on Weebly. 

Kindly leave all books and display folders at home 

to study from, do not send them with your child to 

school.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Regards, 

Mrs. Sherine 


